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PRE-BID MINUTES  
May 14, 2024 

 
TOWN OF KILLINGWORTH, CT 

KILLINGWORTH PARKS AND RECREATION COMMISSION 
PROPOSED PAVILION 

BID PROPOSAL 
 

AT 
 

ERIC AUER RECREATIONAL PARK 
KILLINGWORTH, CT 

 
A pre-bid meeting was held on May 14, 2024 at 10:00 AM on site at Eric Auer Recreational Park  
in Killingworth.  The following were in attendance: 

 
Name   Representing           Phone         e-mail 

1. Glenn A. Johnson, P.E.     Killingworth Park & Rec. 860-663-1456          gjohnson24@snet.net 
2. Elizabeth Disbrow        Town of Killingworth  

       Selectmen’s Office          860-663-1765 
                                                                      X501                     edisbrow@townofkillingworth.com       

 
There were no prospective bidders present nor were there any present at the Town Hall. 
 
Left the site at 10:35 AM 

 
  
 
 
 

Respectfully Submitted,  
 
 
Glenn Johnson, P.E. 


